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Re: Notification of Request for Designation of the Smoky River Wind Project – Due July 12, 2023 
 
 
Dear Minister Guilbeault, 
 
On June 29, 2023, ABO Wind Canada Ltd. (ABO Wind) was formally notified by the Impact Assessment 
Agency of Canada (IAAC) that a request was submitted to designate our proposed Smoky River Wind 
Project (the Project) under subsection 9(1) of the Impact Assessment Act (IAA). The letter requested that 
ABO Wind provide information and relevant documents to inform the decision-making process by July 12, 
2023. 
 
Based on the amount of information requested and status of the information, ABO Wind, in accordance 
with subsection 9(5) of the IAA, respectfully requests to suspend the submittal date to September 26, 
2023. This additional time will allow us to provide a more complete level of information for the designation 
decision.  
 
We thank you for consideration of our request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
David Berrade 
Social Impact and Engagement Lead 
 
ABO Wind Canada Ltd. 
#300 - 999 8th Street SW, Calgary AB T2R 1J5 
Phone : +1 (587) 355-8720 
Mobile: +1 (587) 576-5339 
dave.berrade@abo-wind.com 
www.abo-wind.ca 
 
cc: Impact Assessment Agency of Canada: pnr-rpn@iaac-aeic.gc.ca; Jennifer.Dallaire@iaac-aeic.gc.ca; 
Andrew.Clarke@iaac-aeic.gc.ca 
cc: Jonathan Cooper: jon.cooper@abo-wind.com  

ABO Wind Canada Ltd. 
#300 – 999, 8th Street SW 
Calgary, AB B3K T2R 1J5  
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David Berrade 

phone: +1 587-576-5339 
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2023-07-10 

Hon. Steven Guilbeault 
Minister of Environment and Climate Change 
800 Boulevard de Maisonneuve East 
Suite 604 
Montreal, Quebec H2L 4L 
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